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I am adamantly opposed to the Kalama Methanol facility!

We are in a CLIMATE EMERGENCY! Adding fuel to the fire by approving a methane burning
plant in Kalama, is beyond reckless and dangerous...it is deadly.
My family suffers from asthma, which is exacerbated by air pollution and unseen gasses. We have
already had too many trips to the ER.

Ecology's analysis demonstrated that this methane project would produce 4.6 million tons of carbon
pollution each year, or more. This level of pollution is profoundly inconsistent with achieving
Washington's climate goals, protecting Washington's Shorelines, and charting a path to keep global
temperature rise below 2 degrees C.
Why should we allow a Chinese government owned company to further damage our own fragile air
and water resources? The infrastructure to support this facility is not limited to Kalama. It's negative
impacts from fracking and transport would further damage many vulnerable communities across the
region and current guidelines are poor for leak monitoring, detection and reporting.

Please keep our health and children's future in mind as you weigh your decision.
I reiterate...I am adamantly opposed to the Kalama Methanol facility!

"Let us be the ancestors our descendants will thank" ~ Winona LaDuke

With Utmost Sincerity,

Marilyn Boyd
10535 Victory Lane NE
Seattle WA 98125

marilyn.a.boyd@gmail.com


